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January 4, 1918. 

Colonel E. M. House, 
115 East 53rd Street, 

New York City. 

My dear Sir, 

In view of your special r elations to 
the President and of your very important part 
in the foreign relations and other concerns of 
the United States in connection with the war, 
I take the considerable liberty of enclosing to 
you copies of letters I have to-day addressed 
to the President, to the Secretary of War, and 
to the Secretary of State. The same consider­
ations make me wish that you should be good 
enough to bear in mind my desire to be of service 
in case, as might well happen, there should occur 
to you yourself some work in which I might be 
qualified to be of useful assistance. 

I run, my dear Sir, 

Yours faithfully, 
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